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January 15,2016
Our File No. 64996

Ontario Energy Board
23 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kristen Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: Regional Planning and Cost Allocation Review - EB-2016-0003; and
Intent to Participate and Request for Cost Award Eligibility

The law firm of Weiler, Maloney, Nelson has been retained as external counsel for the following
parties with respect to the above noted matter:

• Northwestern Ontario Associated Chambersof CommerceC'NOACC");
• Common Voice Northwest ("CVNW");
• Northwestern Ontario Municipal Association (''NOMA");
• The Corporation ofthe City ofThunder Bay (the "City ofThunder Bay");
• The Corporationofthe Municipality of Red Lake (the "MunicipalityofRed Lake");
• The Corporation ofthe Township ofEar Falls (the "Township of Ear Falls");
• The Corporation of the TownshipofPickle Lake (the "Township ofRed Lake"); and
• The Corporation of the Municipality of Greenstone.

(collectively the "NOACC Coalition").

In response to the Ontario Energy Board ("OEB") letter dated January 7, 2016, the NOACC
Coalition, and its respectivemembersindividually, are requesting standingas InterestedParties.

Background
NOACC:

NOACC represents over 2000 commercial and business consumers in the Northwest Region,
primarily small business, in their capacity as ratepayers for regulated services. NOACC coversa
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